5/5/2014 KY High School Athletic Association Mail - Request

Barnett, Deatrah N - Superintendent <deatrah.barnett@morgan.kyschools.us> Mon, May 5, 2014 at 11:17 AM
To: "Julian Tackett, KHSAA [jtackett@khsaa.org] (jtackett@khsaa.org)" <jtackett@khsaa.org>

Commissioner Tackett,

| respectfully request that the you and the Board of Control consider my request that Morgan County School
District be left in the 15th region for tennis. We currently travel to play three teams, at a distance of greater than
50 miles. A move to the 16th region will mean that we will travel 60 or more miles to play seven of the teams.
This will more than double our district's fuel cost and driver costs. In addition, we have the opportunity of hosting
regional tournaments as participants in the 15th region and that will not be an option as members in the 16th
region.

Again, | respectfully request that due consideration be given to the additional hardships a mowve from the 15th
region to the 16th would be for our small, financially-strapped district.

Thank you for your time and consideration,
Deatrah Barnett
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